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Advanced Placement (AP) Exams  
 
Over the coming days, College Board will be in touch with AP students 
and teachers to understand how they’re preparing for AP Exams and 
what additional information or resources they may need. Later next 
week, College Board plans to share information with AP teachers 
about their students’ exam-taking intentions.  
 
AP exams will be taken online this year so College Board will be sending emails to AP students 
explaining the process.  They will be using the email address students used when they signed 
up for the exam.  
 
For most subjects, the exams will be 45 minutes long, plus an additional 5 minutes for 
uploading. Students will need to access the online testing system 30 minutes prior to the test to 
get set up.  Click on the links below for more information.  Additional emails will follow with more 
information. 
 
AP-exam-schedule 
 
Exams/Security 
 

 
 
 

Youth Apprenticeship for 2020-2021 
 
If you signed up for Youth Apprenticeship when you signed up for next 
year’s classes, you have already received information about the 
program.  If you did not sign up for it but are now interested, you will 
need to check out the link below.  It will explain the process and the 
next steps you need to follow.  The process is now through an online 
application.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mr. Belleau a​t 
belleaut@portage.k12.wi.us​. 
 
Direction for Online Youth Apprenticeship Application 

https://apcoronavirusupdates.collegeboard.org/educators/taking-the-exams/ap-exam-schedule
https://apcoronavirusupdates.collegeboard.org/educators/taking-the-exams/security
mailto:belleaut@portage.k12.wi.us
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rUp2t2Sq9GNPlC5zmoLOkZBZlrFRHKOhBLyts5Z3-1I/edit

